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Comments: I have lived in Alaska since 1989, the year of the Exxon Valdez Oil spill.  My wife and I raised a

family in Anchorage and spent many days sea kayaking throughout Prince William Sound.  I value the protection

of the wilderness nature of this unique and amazing area and support the recommendations outlined by the

Prince William Sound Stewardship Foundation. Please maintain the Prince William Sound Study Area and

maintain protections of this Alaskan resource.


